Dear Families, 

	We are working on a fifth grade project and need your help. We have been working on completing a fifth grade 2013-2014 Time Capsule. We have included a sheet discussing all of our favorite items (food, movies, music). We have also included a photo from the first day of school. What we are asking for help with is a special item to place inside the time capsule. This item must be able to fit inside of a gallon Ziploc baggie. Some suggested items are; postcards of favorite places traveled, photos, drawings, ticket stubs, any special tokens. This is not to include anything that is of great value (ipods, money). Please keep in mind that this item will be placed in a ziploc baggie and will not be given back to your student until the end of the 2013-2014 school year.  Please have your special item in no later than Friday, September 20th. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Please feel free to contact me with any questions, or concerns. 


Sincerely, 

Mrs. Wright 
527-9800 Ext. 4218
lwright1@cscsd.org

